
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

About This Notice: Effective immediately, the below Panasonic parts are Not Recommended For 
New Design due to a high possibility of built-in components discontinuation. 

Features:  

Effective Date: May 31, 2018 

Affected Parts and/or Replacements: NN31000A-BB 
NN31001A-BB 
NN31002A-BB 

Datasheet(s): https://industrial.panasonic.com/content/data/SC/ds/ds4/NN31000A_E.pdf
https://industrial.panasonic.com/content/data/SC/ds/ds4/NN31001A_E.pdf 
https://industrial.panasonic.com/content/data/SC/ds/ds4/NN31002A_E.pdf 
 

Notes:  

Not Recommended for New Design:  NN31xxx Series 
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